Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
ABC Group, LLC
The Florida Department of Transportation, District Three announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Tuesday, January 21, 2014, 5:30 p.m. − 6:30 p.m., CST.
PLACE: Tom P. Haney Technical Center Cafeteria, 3016 State Road 77, Panama City, FL 32405
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation invites you to attend a public information meeting concerning the upcoming resurfacing of State Road (S.R.) 77 from S.R. 75 (U.S. 231) in Panama City to the Bailey Bridge in Lynn Haven. The purpose of the meeting is to provide interested persons an opportunity to obtain information on the upcoming construction project. The meeting will be conducted in an open house format (no formal presentation is scheduled). FDOT representatives will be available to discuss the project, answer questions and receive comments.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Dale Harris, FDOT construction project manager, (850)767-4990.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Dale Harris, FDOT construction project manager, (850)767-4990. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Dale Harris, FDOT construction project manager, (850)767-4990 or by e-mail at dale.harris@dot.state.fl.us.
